
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 20.11.20 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you to parents and carers for the positive feedback that we have 

received with regards to our remote learning offer. We are working hard to 

ensure that provision is made for those children who are having to self isolate 

and learn from home. To find out more, please see the following link: 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/remote-learning-offer/86867 

Please be reminded that all adults who drop 

off or collect children from the school site are 

required to wear a face covering unless 

exempt. This is to keep our community as safe 

as possible. Keeping your distance at all times 

also minimises your risk of coming in to direct 

contact with someone who may be infectious. 

Our ASPIRE Curriculum  

On Monday we all wore odd socks, to celebrate 
difference and to show our support for Anti - Bullying 
week.  We have been discussing the meaning of the word 
‘bullying’ and the different types of bullying that may 
affect us.  
 Year 4 have been learning at home this week and 

produced some excellent assignments about Anti - Bullying. We continue to 

work hard at NRJ to address bullying issues as swiftly as possible and 

encouarge the children to tell us straght away if they feel that they are being 

bullied. The whole school talked about bullying in our virtual assembly today.  

                    

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/remote-learning-offer/86867


Year 5 have been investigating forces using 

newton measures in their Science lessons 

this week. Year 6 have been describing their 

feelings and emotions using French 

vocabulary. Year 3 have been describing 

dragons using a good range of adjectives. 

Christmas Plans 

As we know, Christmas will be a bit different this year and so we are putting 

together plans to make Christmas as fun as possible in school. The children 

have shared what they would like to do and the Friends of Nevill Road have 

very kindly agreed to give £50 to each class to spend. So far we have plans for 

baking using the new kitchen area, to make Christmas decorations 

and we may also be having a visit from a few cheeky elves! Mr 

Dunn will be DJing for us at our outdoor discos and there will be 

opportunities for the children to watch a virtual Christmas Show. 

Each class will be having their own class parties and we have even 

worked out a way to make the Talent Show happen!! Watch this 

space…… 

Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 25th November – 5.00pm virtual Y6 SATS meeting 

Friday 11th December – PTA Sponsored run / Christmas dinner day! 

 

Thank you for your continuing 

support during this time and all the 

lovely messages that are being sent 

to us. We are all trying our very best 

to keep smiling and be positive. 

Spending time with your wonderful 

children definitely helps with that! 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More. 



 


